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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA, AS CHAIR OF THE
COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS, REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “REQUESTS FOR THE STATUS OF PERMANENT OBSERVER TO THE OAS BY MONTENEGRO, THE PRINCIPALITY OF LIECHTENSTEIN, AND THE SOVEREIGN ORDER OF MALTA” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON OCTOBER 17, 2013
PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA TO THE OAS
Washington, D.C.

PANA-OEA-8-581
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Panama, in its capacity as Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, presents its compliments to the distinguished Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States (OAS), and has the honor to request that the agenda for the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council include the item of three requests for the status of permanent observer to the OAS, for the consideration of the member states.
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Accordingly, the Mission kindly requests consideration of the draft resolutions on the requests for the status of permanent observer to the OAS from Montenegro, the Principality of Liechtenstein, and the Sovereign Order of Malta, which draft resolutions were considered by the CAJP this past October 2 and in respect of which it decided to recommend approval by the Permanent Council.

The Permanent Mission of Panama avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 14, 2013

To His Excellency

Walter Jorge Alban Peralta
Chair, Permanent Council and Permanent Representative of Peru

  to the Organization of American States (OAS)
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